

COMMERCIAL, RESIDENTIAL AND INDUSTRIAL REFUSE & RECYCLING SERVICES

P.O. 80X 1029 · EVERETT, WA 98205-1029 425.258.0044 · FAX 425.339.4186 Received Records Management Feb 16, 2024

February 16, 2024

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 47250

Dear Mr. Killip:

Enclosed are proposed revisions to Tariff 9.1 of Rubatino Refuse Removal, LLC (G-58).

This filing increased yard waste collection rates due to the updated rates at Cedar Grove Composting effective April 1, 2024. The annual revenue impact will be approximately \$97,000.

We request LSN treatment with regards to customer notification, and will notify customers on their next regular billing per WAC 480-70-271(2)(a).

If any additional information is required, please contact me at (509) 822-4983 or at johnl@rubatino.com.

Sincerely,

John Lloyd Tariff Specialist